
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 1, 2018 

 

Hello Pastors and Praying Friends, 

Wow! Another year will be ending soon, and we are still in Argentina serving the Saviour. We 

can only say, “Thank you! Thank you! Thank you!” Please know that we are constantly praying 

for you and your ministries. 

While I always mention some of the things we do each month, this month I want to mention 

something that happens on a regular basis, and it’s one of the hardest parts of the ministry. 

It's not unusual to be out soul winning, sharing the Gospel, and the person not receive Christ. 

Some days we may have 5 or 6. I know it's the Spirit Who prepares and convicts the heart, 

but I never get used to the hardness of a person's heart. All I can say is “Thank You, Lord, for 

Your amazing grace!” 

On a lighter note, 6 did receive Christ.  In addition, we gave assurance to 1, we stood praying 

as 2 received Him, and we gave out 19 Bibles. Why do we give out so many Bibles? Because 

when I meet a precious child of the King and they don't have one, I gladly give them the most 

precious book of all time. 

Please pray that our health will continue to allow us to work harder than ever. Pray for traveling 

mercies.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS IN ADVANCE!! 

In Christ,  

Simeon and Susie Hudson 


